
PARK, BEACH and RECREATION COMMISSION
REGULAR MEETING

JUNE s, 2019

The Park, Beach and Recreation Commission held their Regular Meeting on
Wednesday, June s, 2019 in Conference Room C (Ansantawae Room). Chairman
Worroll called the meeting to order at 5:32 p.m.

Commissioners Present: Also Present:

D. Worroll

F. Shashinka

B. Bevan

K. Rowland

Director P. Piscitelli

Excused: A. Fabian

!!!2!.!!.!: Ald. A. Sutton, Public Works Representative
Ald. C. Gaynor,

Public Comment

Daniel Rusanowsky, 201 Wolf Harbor Road, commented on the water pressure at the
community gardens. He stated that since the splash pad and new dog park were
installed the water pressure has decreased and is not sufficient for those who use the
community gardens.

Consideration of the Minutes of the April 3, 2019 meeting

Commissioners' Shashinka and Bevan made and seconded a motion to accept the
minutes of the May 1 , 2019 meeting as presented. Motion carried unanimously.

Corrpqpondence

None.

Director's Report

Director Piscitelli stated he has no knowledge of where the water pipes for the
community gardens originate from or flow through. He stated the splash pad has a new
water service coming from North Street behind the tennis courts. Director Piscitelli
further stated he thought these were dedicated lines and will try to get maps showing
the lines for review. Director Piscitelli stated lifeguard service started on Memorial Day
Weekend and although Milford was shown on Channel 8 News, Milford does not have a
lifeguard shortage. He provided an update on the parking meters which are not yet
installed. Director Piscitelli state the meters at Walnut Beach will be pay by numbered
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space and there will be one meter at Gulf Beach that is pay and display. Director
Pisctielli stated summer camp starts in 3 weeks, staff is in place and orientation is
coming up. He stated that the lights at Foote Field are in place and working well.

Commissioner Reports

a) Golf Course Commission - Chairman Worroll reported the Golf
Commission is in the process of redoing the operation contract that expires the end of
this year. He further reported that rounds are up.

b) Bench Dedication Program - Director Piscitelli reported that benches
previously purchased are slowly getting installed. Commissioner Bevan asked if the
bench at the dog park was purchased by the City. Director Piscitelli stated it was
purchased by animal control. Chairman Worroll stated he attended the dog park
opening and looked as though everyone was enjoying the park.

Unfinished Business

None.

New Business

Chairman Worroll stated the Kick Off to Summer event is scheduled for June 29fh. He
further stated that the event has been well received in the past and there will be food
trucks and bands and that Lisman Landing is sold out for the event.

There being no further business to discuss, Commissioners Rowland and Shashinka
moved to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 5:52 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

'??
Toni Jo Wi

Recording Secretary
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